
J. B. Kimsey Arcata 

Herbert E. Pintler 23 June 1951 
 
Steep Ravine Creek, Marin County 
 
Dear Herb: 

This stream was surveyed by Leo Shapovalov 
8/15/46 at which time he found numerous RT 2-3½ 
inches long. Also at that time the stream was closed 
to fishing by the owners from the Highway 1 crossing 
to the ocean. 

The situation has probably changed but if RT 
are still present I don't think we should plan on 
stocking it particularly, when all we have is 
catchable fish (or do we?). The EB request is out in 
any case. 

Before any decision is made I suggest you look 
the stream over with him and see just what he means 
by 'relatively free of fish'. Another point to be on 
the lookout for is whether the stream is open to 
fishing by the public. 

Schedule your time to do this to suit yourself. 

J. B. Kimsey 
Asst. Fisheries Biol. 


